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Corporate Synergies® 2019 HR & Finance 
Educational Forum | How Washington 
Will Impact Your Benefit Plans in 2019
Alan Hahn, Davis+Gilbert Benefits + Compensation partner and co-chair, will speak during a panel titled 
“How Washington Will Impact Your Benefit Plans in 2019,” at a forum sponsored by Corporate Synergies, 
taking place in New York City on June 11.

Session Overview
From prescription drug reform to tax reform to Medicare for all, there has been a lot of new rules and 
regulations coming out of Washington, D.C. What does this mean for an individual’s organization’s health 
and welfare benefits plans? This panel of experts in employee benefits legislation will discuss how to 
prepare for the new rules, costs of new employee benefits legislation and employers’ benefits compliance 
responsibilities & reporting obligations.
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